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To further enhance and supplement the Toronto Integrated Regional Resource Plan
(IRRP), the IESO is conducting a Local Achievable Potential Study (L-APS). The Toronto
IRRP will look at Toronto’s unique electricity needs, and considers wire and non-wire
options and innovative resources to meet electricity needs. The results from the L-APS will
be used to inform the Toronto IRRP’s recommendations regarding using additional energy
efficiency, load flexibility and customer-sited solar and storage programs to reduce or delay
electricity needs.
 
On Thursday August 21 at 10:00 a.m., the IESO will host a webinar to share the draft L-
APS findings for the Toronto electrical region, seek feedback and answer questions.
 
Register to participate in the webinar. Materials will be available in advance, and written
comments will be welcome until September 11, 2025.
 
All interested parties are invited and encouraged to participate including, but not limited to,
municipalities, Indigenous communities, businesses, stakeholders and members of the
general public. Visit our engagement webpage to learn more about the Toronto region and
the regional electricity planning process.
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++This email is being sent to municipalities, IESO subscribers for the Toronto, and active participants in
this engagement initiative. To subscribe for regional planning updates or manage your subscription,
please visit https://www.ieso.ca/subscribe.
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